
Principal Message 12/21/22 

Stevenson Families, 

These last two days have been filled with excitement.  Mrs. Vanderpool and I have created a special 

message that you can watch with your kiddos this evening.  Just click the link to view the holiday 

message.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rPCGh2NcXMQ 

I also want to take a moment to thank you for showering me with love this holiday season.  I am so very 

blessed to work with such an amazing school community.   

The December newsletter can be viewed on the school webpage or by clicking the link.  The 

Impressionist (smore.com) 

Have a wonderful winter break.  I’ll see you January 6th, 2022 in the car loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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